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Collin Roehner

From: Randy Roland
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 8:36 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK docket160021-EL.

Please add to consumer correspondence for docket 1600021. 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 4:08 PM 
To: Randy Roland 
Subject: To CLK docket160021-EL. 
 
Copy on file, see 1218236C.  Issue was forwarded to FPL via Info Request of the same CATs #.  Please cc me when you 
forward this to the CLKs office and Bev.  DHood 
 
From: Sandra Scavazzon [mailto:sanduscav@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 3:56 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: docket160021-EL. 
 
Dear Sirs:  
 
I am not a whiner.  As a young woman I served as a Peace Core Volunteer in Togo, West Africa, where I lived without 
electricity or running water.  For the next 23 years I taught English in third world countries.  I am now 74, living on $770 in 
Social Security.  As a permanent resident in Florida, my winter electric bill has always been between $35-50.  I live in a 
tiny apartment where I keep the AC on 79 degrees, and I turn on the water heater only when necessary.  I try to cook as 
seldom as possible. 
 
Last month my electric bill was $111.00, which made it necessary for me to take money from my paltry savings 
account.  If you succeed in receiving the monthly increase you are demanding, it will be a disastrous economic blow to 
me.  It has been an exceptionally hot summer, and at my age,the heat has negative consequences.  If you research my 
account, you will find that I always pay my bill.  When I moved here three years ago, I had a new AC unit installed. 
 
I am asking you to please reconsider your rate increase.  I am certain that I am not the only elderly person in Palm Beach 
County who will suffer serious consequences if you increase your rates. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sandra Scavazzon 
2521 Dudley Drive West, Apt K, West Palm Beach, Fl, 33415 

Sandra Scavazzon 
sanduscav@aol.com 
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